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Draft Conclusions 

 
Administrative matters: 

 

1. On behalf of the Kosovo*, the new TC member is Mr Nazmi Gashi who replaced Mr Sefedin Sefaj 

2. On behalf of Serbia, Ms Vida Jerkovic will not be any more member of TC on Railway and Serbia will 

nominate a new member instead of her. 

3. On behalf of Bosnia and Herzegovina, Ms Snjezana Ivkovic is a new member of TC on Railway. She 

replaced Ms Dinka Maslo. 

4. On behalf of North Macedonia, Ms Svetlanka Popovska will not be any more member of TC on Railway 

and North Macedonia will nominate a new member instead of her. 

5. On behalf of Albania, Ms Zana Joca will not be any more member of TC on Railway and Albania 

nominated Mr Arben Muha as a new member instead of her. 

6. The Agenda of the 20th Meeting of the Technical Committee on Railway was adopted unanimously. 

Experts matter: 

7. TCT Secretariat presented a final draft of the New Generation Action Plan. The last version will be 

delivered to all partners together with draft Conclusions from the meeting. 

 

8. All Regional Partners accepted the final draft of the New Generation Rail Action Plan 2024-2027. 

 

9. TCT Secretariat presented a draft of the Progress Report on the implementation of the Rail Action 

Plan. This version will be delivered to all regional partners for final consideration. 

 
10. A representative of the PIU Unit of the TCT Secretariat presented a draft of the Rail Action Plan for 

Georgia. After receiving comments from the EC, it will be sent to Georgia for final review and 

endorsement.  

 

11. All participants acknowledged the intervention given by Libor Lochman about the Digital Automatic 

Coupling project. All regional partners agreed on the need to nominate two persons as national contact 

points and inform the TC Secretariat by 07 October 2024. 

 
12. Representatives of DG MOVE and ERA presented their plans and activities for the coming period. 

 

13. All RPs are informed about the status of TODIS. All regional partners will make an effort to assist the 

nominated regional users in the data collection process to provide reliable input to the system. 

 
14. All RPs are invited by TCT Secretariat to apply for the Safe and Sustainable Transport Program provided 

by EC and managed by the World Bank. 

 

   



 
 

 

15. The next TC on the Railway will be held in Brussels at the beginning of December 2024. 

 

Done in Berlin, 26.09.2024. 


